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Attention 5" Grade Parents

We need pictures of your 5t grader to include in the yearbook! The PTO provides every 5t grader
with a yearbook, free of charge. The yearbook will include lots of photos from their years here at
McCullough! Some pages will be designated for baby photos, first day of school photos (any year),
and photos from remote learning during the pandemic — this is where we need your help!

Please upload the following to our link on the Josten’s webpage:

https://images.memoryebooks.com/415763963

e Baby photo of your child
e 15t day of school photo of your child
e Remote learning photo of your child

Deadline November 13t

If you have any questions please email us at mcculloughyearbook2028@gmail.com or call

Danielle 724-516-0701.
Thank you!

The Yearbook Committee



